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New Associate Headteacher

Thank you for the very warm welcome that I have
received from everyone that I have met. 
I have been asked to help and can only try my best.
Please if you have any concerns, talk to me, either over
the phone or outside of school and I will try mu best to
reassure you. 
Diolch

Mr Austin Bowers
Associate Headteacher

OVERVIEW:

Parent Pay is Here
INSET Day confirmed
Website feedback
Newsletter Feedback
Online Easter worship

Please let us know what you think
about the website by clicking the
link:

Monday 12th April is an INSET
day and school will be closed.
We will welcome the children
back on Tuesday 13th April.

Rev. Huyton will be taking an
online Easter worship on
Wednesday 14th April

Diolch.

https://forms.gle/DdXhJh6dhWjFgFzFA


Please click this link to give us feedback on this
newsletter, diolch.

https://forms.gle/CWT5YdvmEPAYWQaj6


